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BRIT Challenge | Monday 23 January - Friday 27 January

Taking Part in the BRIT Challenge

The theme for this year’s Challenge is ‘23’ and the aim is for teams of individuals to cover
challenges related to the number 23. Heads of Curriculum and Departments have been asked to
come up with challenges for colleagues and students to take part in over the course of the week
and your own Head will share these plans with you directly.




You are reminded to collate and track all participation in activities using this form. Please share
this link with your students through planned tutorial activities and/or Teams channels.

Our Marketing Team will be sharing activities on our social media channels throughout the week,
please send photos and videos to NCLComms@ncl-coll.ac.uk (Please remember that when
you are taking photos of people, you must get them to sign the Media Consent Form.)

If you share your own activities on your own social media channels, please tag Newcastle
College and use the hashtag #TheBRITChallenge.
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